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Information Bulletin 
 
 
Fire Crews Respond to Barn Fire 
 
ABBOTSFORD, BC: August 23, 2017– On Wednesday, August 23, 2017, at 7:12am, 
Abbotsford Fire Rescue Service (AFRS) responded to a report of a barn fire at 280 
McCallum Road. 
 
On arrival, AFRS crews found a 60 foot by 60 foot structure fully engulfed with fire.  
 
Fire crews initially focused on keeping the fire from spreading to adjacent structures and 
once additional AFRS resources arrived, the fire was brought under control. The main 
building that was on fire was a total loss, however, all adjacent structures were saved.  
 
Ten AFRS units and approximately thirty-five firefighters attended the incident. APD, BC 
Hydro, Fortis and B.C. Ambulance were also on the scene. There were no injuries to any 
civilians or Emergency Services personnel and no animals on the property were affected.  
 
The cause of the fire is unknown at this time. AFRS fire investigators are currently on the 
scene.  
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For more information contact: 
 
Ron Hull 
Assistant Fire Chief 
Tel: 604-853-3566  
E: rhull@abbotsford.ca  
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